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E-mail Message

From:

To: Devlin, Denisc TG
Cc:

Sent: 05/097/2012 at 08:02

Received: 05/09/2012 at 09:02

Subject: FW: Claire Roberts

From: Angela Crawford [mailto:_]

Sent: 24 August 2012 16:04

To: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD)

Cc: Devlin, Denise; Wendy Beggs
Subject: Claire Roberts
Importance: High

Sensitivity: Confidential

“This email is covered by the disclaimer found at the end of the message.”

Dear Bernie

Further to the above matter, I confirm having been contacted by my Client, in the
past few minutes, and I have been informed that, whilst searching for other
documents in order to answer the Inquiry’s specific requests for information, it
has located PICU Fluid Balance Charts relating to Claire Roberts.

I do not have the Charts in my possession at the moment and I do not know what is
contained within them. -

Owing to the Bank Holiday on Monday 27th inst, my client will only be in a
position to retrieve and forward these documents to me, from Tuesday 28th inst
onwards.

I will, of course, arrange to have copies of the said Charts delivered to your
offices, as soon as I receive same,

I do not have any further information at present regarding this matter, but I.
will update you further as soon as ever possible.
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Kind regards
Angela

Angela Crawford
Solicitor

Directorate of Legal Services, Business Services Organisation, 2 Franklin Street,
Belfast, BT2 8DQ

PLEASE ENSURE DLS CASE REF IS QUOTED ON ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO THIS OFFICE

"The information contained in this email and any attachments is confidential and
intended solely for the attention and use of the named addressee(s). No
confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you are
not the intended recipient of this email, please inform the sender by return
email and destroy all copies. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of
the author and de not necessarily represent the views of HSCNI. The content of
emails sent and received via the HSC network may be monitored for the purposes of
ensuring compliance with HSC policies and procedures. While HSCNI takes
precautions in scanning ocutgoing emails for computer viruses, no responsibility
will be accepted by HSCNI in the event that the email is infected by a computer
virus. Recipients are therefore encouraged to take their own precautions in
relation to virus scanning., All emails held by HSCNI may be subject to public
disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.”"
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